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Good Afternoon,
 
Please find attached a copy of the NZW Submission on the proposed National Policy Statement
for Highly Productive Land dated 17 October 2019
 
New Zealand Winegrowers Incorporated thanks the Ministry for Primary Industries, who has
provided additional time to New Zealand Winegrowers and their members to make submissions
on the consultation.
 
If you require anything further please do not hesitate to contact me,
 
Kind Regards,
 
Silua
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